
Bronx, NY  

egeorge3030@gmail.com 

December 2012  

 

Kings County Hospital Center  

451 Clarkson Avenue 

Brooklyn, NY 11203 

To Whom It May Concern:  

I appreciate your taking the time yesterday to speak with me regarding the RN position at Kings 

County Hospital Center. 

After the interview, I have a better understanding of what the responsibilities and opportunities 

are in the position. I believe that my knowledge and goals are very compatible with your needs in 

the med-surg floor. 

It was a pleasure to talk with you. Please contact me if you have any additional questions for me. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Best Regards,  

 

Eguolo George 

 


